
Dear potential Global Research Mentorship Program (GREMP) participants! 
 
We are excited to share with you that the Global Research and Scientific Innovation Committee (GRSIC) of the 
American Association of Physics in Medicine (AAPM) is launching a Global Research Mentorship Program 
(GREMP). The GREMP program is aimed at international medical physics mentors and their mentees to enhance 
and support their mentoring experience through international collaborations. The GREMP will help facilitate 
collaborations between co-called mentoring quads, i.e., an international mentor and mentee (international Ph.D. 
advisor and Ph.D. student) and an AAPM mentor and their mentee (AAPM Ph.D. advisor and Ph.D. student). We 
are excited to share that we are offering $10,000 to support global mentorship activities for each of the two 
selected mentoring quads this year. The workflow of the GREMP program with an approximate timeline for 2023 
is shown here: 
 

 
 
 
If GREMP is of interest to you, and you have a potential mentee that might also have an interest, please go over 
the attached documents with a detailed explanation of the program and the roles of each member of the 
mentoring quad.  
 
Let us know if you are interested in applying to the GREMP program. We are super excited about your interest 
and would like to hear from you, the mentors/mentee working on exciting research initiatives in medical physics. 
We would also like to hear from you, even if you are not interested in the program but might have other ideas on 
how we could support global research activities.  


